Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Scott Davis [davissa@co.thurston.wa.us)

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 9:34 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: TR-101809 - Thurston County GCPF Application
Kathy

Thurston County is requesting an amendment to our grant request. We asking the GCPF application be amended to
include only the cost of the materials. Further that the county will contribute the design and construction labor costs of
$4,000. '

Thank you and sorry for the confusion on our application.
Regards

Scott Davis, P.E.

Traffic Engineering & Operations Manager -0
Thurston County Public Works -
9605 Tilley Rd SW n?
Olympia WA 98512-9140 -
Ph: 360-709-3034

Email: davissa@co.thurston.wa.us.




